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Board Report 

Wednesday, August 24th, 2022 

 
 

 

• Designated Staff Completed Safety Crisis Management Training with Mr. Chenot. 
 

• We had a successful 7th Grade and 9th Grade Orientation Night on Monday, 
August 8th. 

 

• ATC began on Wednesday, August 10th at Campbell County HS. 
 

o Total - 18 

o Juniors - 10 

o Seniors - 8 

 

• Gateway/Dual Credit students began classes on Monday, August 15th. 
 

o Total – 30 
o Sophomores – 5 (Greendevil Super 60) 
o Juniors - 8 
o Seniors - 17 

 

• DHS staff visited every household for “Porch Visits” on Monday, August 15th to 
deliver a Dayton bag with back to school items. 
 

• DHS staff held a Kick-Off Party at Gil Lynn Park for students on the afternoon of 
Monday, August 15th. 
 

o Grill out 
o Kona Ice 
o Obstacle Course Provided by US Army 
o DJ – Mr. Simon 
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o Meet Staff 
o School Supplies Provided 
o Student Class Schedules Distributed 
o FBLA Stand 
o School Booths: FBLA, Youth Service Center, etc. 

 

• Young Scholars Academy (YSA) students began classes at Northern Kentucky 
University on Monday, August 22nd. 
 

o 15 Total Junior Students will be attending NKU 

 

• We will have our first round of STAR Testing the week of August 22nd. 
 

o Test will be for grades 7-12 

o Test are in Reading/Math 

o Students will be tested in their English/Math classes 

 

• The ASK Exam is occurring this Tuesday, August 23rd. 
 

o Students in our administrative support business pathway take the 
assessment.  

o The ASK Exam, combined with the MOS certifications and four business 
courses, are one of the pathways toward student career readiness status. 
 

• Covering All Emergency Drills to start school before end of month of August. 
 

• Fall Athletic Teams are in full swing. 
 

 
 

 
  

 
 

 
 

 


